
 
Please join us for the 1st annual 

VOLLEY-BOWL! 

 
 

Come support the high school volleyball players on 
Thursday, August 21st in the Prairie High School South 

Gym as they gear up for their 2014 season! 
 

Admission for the Volley-Bowl: A box of granola bars, 
fruit snacks, or a bottle of Gatorade 

 
The booster club will be serving a free hot dog and a 

drink to the first 250 spectators who attend. 
 

Schedule: 
5:30-6:00 pm- Freshmen Scrimmage 
6:15-6:45 pm- Sophomore Scrimmage 
7:00-7:30 pm- JV/Varsity Scrimmage 

 
WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE TO KICK OFF AN 
AMAZING VOLLEYBALL SEASON!  GO HAWKS! 


